Filed Date: 08/03/2021

1-2105

ORIGINAL

Cindy Van Slyke P.E.O. Chapter WH 491 Red River Dr. Lake Almanor, CA. 96137

July 21, 2021

Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 888 First Street N E, Room 1A Washington DC, 20426

Subject: Lake Almanor Relicensing

Dear FERC Commissioners.

The members of P.E.O., Chapter WH, located in and around Lake Almanor, California, are writing to you to voice our concerns regarding the relicensing of Lake Almanor. P.E.O. is an international philanthropic organization that celebrates and supports women and education through scholarships, grants, awards and loans.

Chapter WH was founded in Lake Almanor in 1991. Our members and their families have worked, played and supported this community, enjoying all that this area offers. We are requesting that FERC honor the original 2105 agreement. We do NOT want the installation of Thermal Curtains and we are AGAINST the continuous removal of cold water in the amount of 250 cubic feet per second, three months per year. The removal of the cold water has the potential to kill Lake Almanor which in turn would have a devastating economic effect on the surrounding communities. Chapter WH relies fully on the donations from the surrounding businesses and residents to support our fundraising. We are simply requesting that the original 2105 Settlement Agreement be honored and that the license be issued ASAP.

Thank you for your understanding and attention to this matter.

Sincerely, Cindy Van Slyke

Cindy Van Slyke Corresponding Secretary Chapter WH, P.E.O

Lake Almanor, CA

cc: Doug LaMalfa

Plumas County Supervisors - Sherrie Thrall

FILED SECRETARY OF THE COMMISSION

201 AUG-3 P ₹ 12

FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION

Document	Content(s)			
1583983	2.TIF	 	 	1

Document Accession #: 20210803-0013 Filed Date: 08/03/2021